
From:	
To: 	(AADNC/AANDC)
Cc:	
Date:	Fri	20	Aug	2021	01:49:40	PM	ADT
Subject:	RE:	Decision	related	to	2021-2022	Nation	Rebuilding	Program	funding	submissions

Attachments:

Dear ,

Please find the attached letter 

We look forward to hearing from you.

For	Chief	

Prince	George	BC		

Confidentiality Notice - This message contains confidential information intended for the named recipient only. This message is protected by law and may contain confidential or
personal information, which may be subject to the provisions of the Protection of Privacy Act. Any other distribution, copy or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
email in error, please notify me immediately by telephone and return the original message to me.
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